
 

Upcoming Events 

 1/12 - Ready SET Read Dress 
Down 

 1/16 - No School - MLK Jr. Day 

 1/18 - HSA Meeting 6:00 

 1/20 - Ready SET Read / Bat-
tle of the Books 

 1/30 - 2/3 - Catholic Schools 
Week 

  

            NewsNotes 
               St. Mary’s Elementary School 1/11/2017

 
Happy Wednesday! 
 
It looks like winter has decided to settle in and along with it, bring us some 
snow. Thank you for your understanding last week when due to the condi-
tions we needed to cancel afterschool activities and even adjust our after-
noon bussing. When situations like this arise, I will send out alerts such as 
the ones you received last week. The number that comes up on your phone 
will be (866) 419-5000.  It does not come up as SME and I want you all to 
be aware of this. 
 
We have several events coming up starting January 18th.  Wednesday, 
1/18, is our HSA meeting at 6:00.  During this meeting a preview of tuition 
for the 17-18 school year will be presented. On Friday, 1/20, Ready, Set, 
Read and Battle of the Books will be taking place. We finish off the week 
with the Future City Competition on Saturday, 1/21.  I hope that many of 
you will be taking part in these events. 
 
I also wanted to share that we have a new pre-k teacher, Ms. Dutweiler, 
who joined our SME family on 1/3 and we will be welcoming a new 1st 
grade teacher, Mrs. Marrano, on 1/17. We want to wish Miss Trometer all 
the best at her new school!  
 
God's Peace and Love, 
Mrs. Kwitowski 
 
 

The event will be held on Friday, January 20 from 6-8pm. 
Check out the school website for more information! 
 
  

Tomorrow with the donation of one (or more) 
gently used book(s) your child may dress        
down in their favorite Buffalo Attire!    

Battle of the Books Chocolate Sale Parties 

The Prize parties for our Choco-
late Sale will be held Friday 
January 13th, 20th & 27th! 

 

Teachers will receive a list of 
attendees and all parties will be 
held during the lunch periods.  

 

We are in need of parent sup-
port on these days from 10:30 - 
1:00. If you are able to come in and help, please email 
Mrs. Janik at janikj@smeschool.com.    



 

St. Mary’s Elementary  
2 St. Mary’s Hill 

Lancaster, NY 14086 
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of  gospel living.” 

Phone:716-683-2112 

Fax: 716-683-2134 

www.smeschool.com

Athletics 

What are they up to? 

BISON Fund 

 

 “Rockin’ Rollercoasters: Fun with Physics!” is an interdisciplinary STREAM academy 

(written by our own Mrs. Brinkworth) where the students did research on the history of 

roller coasters and the physics that they employ. Students had to test their new phys-

ics knowledge on a computer-generated coaster and then ultimately built their own 

marble run roller coaster that worked.  The coaster that earned the highest points in 

the end for developing the most thrilling ride took home first prize. Students had to 

work within building constraints and utilize limited materials to achieve their goal.  

Please make note of the following information excerpted 
from  a letter which will be included in today’s blue folder… 
 

Giving Parents a Choice. Giving Children a Chance.  
 

Happy New Year!!! As we welcome 2017 we are ready to 
accept Pre-Applications for funding for the 2017-2018 
school year. Families should apply on-line through our 
web-site at http://bisonfund.com/our-scholarships. The Pre
-Application will only be available electronically again this 
year. The Pre-Application is only for families new to BI-
SON. Our deadline is February 28, 2017.  
 

Current families will be e-mailed a link to complete the re-
qualification PROCESS STARTING ON February 13, 
2017. The families will log into the scholarship database 
and upload their financial information. As a reminder, the 
deadline for that paperwork is March 31, 2017.  
 

Regards,  
Cindy McDonald  
BISON Fund 

Last week, the 4th grade girls team won their game against 
OLBS 8 -2 and the 4th grade boys team beat Park school on 
Saturday, 11-6. 
 

On Saturday, the Varsity girls team beat Nativity of O.P. 33-
24 and Varsity boys won their game vs. Queen of Heaven 32-
29 last week! 
 

Congratulations to our basketball teams for having very suc-
cessful seasons so far! 
 

Reminder to all coaches... please email me your scores 
by Sunday night so they can be included in the news 
notes! Thank you kindly. 
 

Saturday, Jan. 14th the following teams will be playing at 
SME: 
 12:30 SME 3-4-3 vs. QOH 
 1:30 SME JV5 vs. Park 
 2:30 SME 3-4-4 vs. ND 
 

If  anyone is available to sell concessions at any of these 
games, please email me at athletics@smeschool.com.  

St. Mary’s Elementary School – Alumni 
Needed! 

 
Are you a Graduate of St. Mary’s Elementary 
School or do you know one? Did you know 

that each year we honor one of our former graduates at the 
conclusion of Catholic Schools Week in February? Please let 
us know about the accomplishments of an outstanding SME 
alum by nominating him/her for the 2017 St. Mary’s Distin-
guished Graduate Award. Contact the school office at 683-
2112 for a nomination form by January 20th, 2017.   Or please 
visit our school website at www.smeschool.com for the appli-
cation. Thank you! 

SME Alumni Needed 

Congratulations to our December 2016 
Christian Witness Recipients!  
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